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Dear Dr. Chard, 
 
The College of Health Science's Faculty Council met last Friday to  
discussthis issue, among others.  A formal request for feedback was 
circulated among the entire faculty on Monday of last week, giving 
approximately 4 days for response.  While the response time was 
limited, only two concerns were raised.  They were: 
 
1) Which area committees will remain in existence, e.g., medical? Basic 
science? Clinical? Concern was expressed that area committee members 
not knowledgeable about the activities of faculty with significant 
percents of their DOE for clinical activities or clinical coordinators 
might not appreciate the amount of time required, the expected 
outcomes, etc. for these activities, adversely affecting P&T decisions. 
 
2) All dossiers should be directed through an appropriate area 
committee and the Provost, including Clinical Title Faculty (rather 
than routing these through the office of the EVPHA). 
 
3) The role of the Executive Vice President for Health Affairs was 
unclear and should be clarified. 
 
If other comments or concerns arise I will direct them to you. 
 
Yours, Gil Boissonneault, chair of CHS Faculty Council 
 
At 03:26 PM 1/20/2003 -0500, you wrote: 
Greetings, 
 
         I am writing as a follow-up to an email you received from Dr. 
Jeff Dembo regarding the Senate review of the Medical Center Task Force 
report. As he mentioned the Academic Organization and Structure  
 Committee of the University Senate will be meeting to discuss this  
 proposal on January 27th at 5:00.  One of the items that is not in the 
proposal that we will be looking for is feedback from the faculty. This 
information can take many forms, but it does need to reflect an attempt  
 to hear from a majority of the faculty in a confidential manner, and  
 should not be information collected by an administrator. Some options  
 include a formal faculty vote, an opportunity to meet confidentially  
 with the elected senator(s),  an opportunity to email the academic  
 council, etc. The sooner I receive this information the better so I 
can get it out to the rest of the committee.  If you have any questions  
 about the committee, etc., please feel free to contact me by phone or  
 email. I am happy to help in whatever way I can.  Kate Chard 
 


